	
Exclusive!
Filipino filmmaker wins at 2023 BIFAN in Korea

by Boy Villasanta

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bucheon City, South Korea—The Filipino film artist is indeed world-class.
	It is once more substantiated by a win of a Filipina and her team at the ongoing 27th Bucheon International Fantastic Film Festival (BIFAN) in this city.
	Gabriela Serrano, a very young filmmaker won three top prizes at the recently concluded It Project of its umbrella head Bucheon Industry Gathering (B.I.G.) of the Network of Asian Fantastic Films (NAFF), a component of BIFAN.
	Serrano’s “Please Bear with Me,” a film in development project was awarded the prestigious Asian Discovery, Mocha Chai Lab Post Production and Stiges with corresponding cash prizes and post-prod assistance.
	The film under Archipelago Films is being produced by filmmakers Keith Deligero and Gale Osorio.

